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ANNUAL MEETING ON THE EVALUATION AND PLANNING OF  

MALARIA CONTROL ACTIVITIES IN CENTRAL AFRICA 
 

29, 30, 31 July 2013 in DOUALA/CAMEROON 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS TO COUNTRIES 
 
1. To NMCPs and partners to finalize their roadmaps by 15th August 2013 and prepare for the 

2014 roadmap.    
 
2. To NMCPs to continue to improve on data collection including financial data and to work 

with partners to ensure good management of programs and appear in the World Malaria 
Report published each year by WHO.  

 
3. To Angola, Equatorial Guinea and Sao Tome and Principe to send documentation on the 

withdrawal of monotherapies to the WHO office.  
 

4. To Cameroon, Congo, Equatorial Guinea and Chad to ensure the successful 
implementation of the Malaria Program Review and eventually elaborate a Strategic Plan by 
consensus.  

 
5. To NMCPs and Reproductive Health programs to work in close collaboration to improve 

coverage in IPT.  
 

6. To Cameroon, Congo and Chad to develop good quality macro and microplans and budgets 
as well as communication plans for the successful implementation of the LLIN distribution 
campaign.  

 
7. To Angola and Gabon to finalize the process of validation of their Strategic Plan  
 
8. To NMCPs and partners to ensure the scaling up of community based malaria management 

and iCCM.   
 

9. To NMCPs and EPI to put in place technical committees to support the decision to introduce 
the antimalarial vaccine with the help of partners like MVI-PATH.  

 
10. Include a budget line to support ACT and insecticide resistance studies in grants.  

 

 
RECOMMENDATION TO CARN : 
 
Accompany countries to succeed in the implementation of recommendations.  


